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Weekly Schedule 

Oct 25-29 (Sock Drive) 

Mon –  

Tues –  

Wed – FLANNEL DAY 

Thurs– PJ DAY 

Fri – COSTUME DAY 

 

Nov 1 - 5  

(Re-Assessment Week) 

Mon –  

Tues – PLC Meetings 

(Staff) 

Wed– 

Thurs –  

Fri – End of Q1 

 

Upcoming Events 

Grad Photos - Oct 26- 28 

PSSC – Tuesday Oct 26 

(6pm in room 103) 

Quarter 2 Begins – Nov 8 

Remembrance Day Nov 

11 – NO SCHOOL 

Report Cards – Friday 

November 12 

 

Re - Assessment – How to… 
We are down to five school days before Re-Assessment week.  Not all 

classes do the same things and the best way for students to prepare 

for Re-Assessment is to create a study calendar based on the advice 

of their teachers. We have asked teachers to spread out their re-

assessment opportunities so that no one has more than 1 or 2 things 

to prepare for each day.Here is sample of a calendar that Grade 9 & 

10 students might use as a template to help get organized for next 

week; 

Day Subject Area Targeted 

Assignments/Tests 

(from PowerSchool) 

How To Study? 

(Ask Advice from 

Teacher) 

Mon English 1. 

2. 

 

Tue Math 1. 

2. 

 

Wed Social 

Studies/French 

1. 

2. 

 

Thu Science/Skills 

Based 

1. 

2. 

 

Fri Last Chance!   

 

Cultures & Stereotypes are not Costumes – Tips for Friday 

We will be doing some important lessons on Intent versus Impact in 

Homerooms for the next few weeks and will be following up with lessons 

on Apologies.  This Friday as we dress for Halloween it is important to 

be thoughtful about the costumes worn at school and they should not 

include any masks (aside from the face masks worn for COVID 

protocols).  When in doubt? Check with  your HR teacher for advice! 

 



  

Supporting Your Students @Home 
Gratitude and Praise – I was reminding many staff and students this 

week of just how many of them are working hard, seeing success, 

and are heeding the advice we are giving.  It is sometimes hard to 

stop and see the good happening in a school building. That will be 

my focus this week and I would encourage all families to do the 

same.  Take note of the assignments they do submit on time, the 

efforts to get up on time and get to school and all the extras they fit 

into their schedule like sports, musical, student council, jobs, and 

volunteer work. 

 

To our RedHawk Families I also want to take a minute and show gratitude 

to the support that you provide in the good and the not so good times.  The 

crowds at the sports games, the cars lined up to pick up the musical cast 

and the many calls, e-mails we get at school demonstrate the high level of 

parent engagement we enjoy at RHS. 

Social Media 

Facebook – Search 

“Rothesay High School” 

 

Twitter - @RothesayHigh 

 

Instagram – 

@rothesayhigh_athletics 

@reggietheredhawk 

 

Snapchat - 

@reggietheredhaw 

(please note there is no 

“k” on the end!) 

 

Other Account to Follow. 

Twitter - @ASD_South 

 
 

  

 Reminders and Celebrations 
• MASKS – Thank you to all students there is much improved 

mask wearing, helping to keep the whole community safe! 

• MUSICAL – Stay tuned for more information on GREASE! 

• YEARBOOKS – Now on sale from the RHS website.   

• GRAD PHOTOS:  Students must sign up by the end of day 

Monday for their Grad Photo Sitting.  This will be the last 

opportunity organised by the school.  We require at least one 

photo from Flewwelling for our Grad Activities. 

• STUDY ABROAD:  Students interested in an exchange to 

Germany should read the advertisement on page 5 – 

Applications are due October 31, 2021. 

• SPORTS Round Up – See pages 6-8 

a. Baseball finished second this weekend in AA 

Provincials & Softball lost in the semi-finals to finish in 

the top 4.  Both teams fought hard, and it was a 

pleasure to see them compete. 

b. JV Girls Soccer season ended! Thank you for a great 

season. 

c. JV Boys Soccer played in regionals – results TBA 

d. Football lost to Sussex this weekend – heading to 

play-offs. 

e. Cross Country – One of our runners, Anna Titus, 

qualified for Provincials after finishing 3rd in the 

Regionals this weekend! 
 

 

 



Graduates may sign up in the Main Office for their Graduation 

Photos (Cap & Gown) this week.  The photos will be taken the last 

week of October (26-28) 

 
Advice from Photography Flewwelling for your graduation photos: 

If you are wearing a suit on graduation day: 

• Wear a white shirt and a tie (a tie in your school colours looks best). The 

studio has a white shirt and ties for you to borrow, if necessary. 

If you are wearing a dress on graduation day: 

• Wear a vee-neck top that will not show under the gown. 

Advice for all: 

• A small necklace will look fine, but heavy jewellery would be a distraction. 

• If you normally wear make-up, consider using a little more than usual, but do 

not overdo it. If you never wear make-up, you might consider wearing it on 

photo day. A cosmetics specialist at a drug store would be happy to teach you 

the basics. 

• Photography Flewwelling has the graduation gown for your photo. 

• Some students like to have one shot taken with a prop such as a musical 

instrument or some other cherished item. 

• Do not make a drastic change to your appearance in the days leading up to 

your appointment. Even a fresh haircut might not look the way you intend, so 

you might think about getting a haircut one to two weeks before your 

appointment. 

• Minor blemishes will be re-touched at no cost; details regarding the cost of 

major re-touches will be provided on the envelope containing your proofs. 

• Ordering instructions will be on the envelope containing your proofs. 

• Relax and have fun! 

Please note:  While you are not obliged to buy any of the photos, we do ask that you get your photo taken as we use 

the photos for the following:

 

Grad 
Photo

Yearbook
Lawn 
Signs

Composite



 



 


